
 
 

Memorandum 
June 18, 2020 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-190781; TR-190782; TR-190783; TR-190794; TR-190800; TR-190801 – 

Cascade and Columbia River Railroad 
Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Projects 
Improvements to Active Warning Devices at Six Crossings  
  

On Dec. 20, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission awarded six GCPF 
grants totaling $11,709.52 to the Cascade and Columbia River Railroad (Railroad) to upgrade 
warning lights and replace signage at six crossings on the Railroad’s line in Chelan and Okanogan 
Counties.  
 
On May 31, 2021, the Railroad submitted a request for reimbursement along with photos 
showing that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order 
approving the grant.  
 
Please close these dockets.  
 
 
 


